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AfSV Statement on the Robb Elementary School Shooting 
 
May 25, 2022 – Yesterday, the United States witnessed another tragic shooting at Robb 
Elementary School in Uvalde, Texas, during which 19 children and two adults were killed. This 
comes just days after a hate-filled mass shooting at a grocery store in a predominantly Black 
neighborhood in Buffalo that resulted in the deaths of 10 people. 
 
The Alliance for Shared Values grieves with the nation over these heartbreaking losses of life at 
locations that should be safe environments for everyone. We strongly condemn such terrible 
acts of violence and call on society to reflect on how such events are able to happen in the first 
place.  
 
We express our deepest condolences to the victims’ loved ones, and we pray to God the most 
merciful that those affected may eventually find peace and tranquility. 
 
About Alliance for Shared Values  
 
The Alliance for Shared Values (AFSV) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit that serves as a voice for cultural 
organizations affiliated with Hizmet, a civil society movement inspired by prominent preacher 
and peace advocate Fethullah Gülen. The Alliance strives to promote peace and social harmony 
by helping reduce misinformation and false stereotypes about any or all ethnic, cultural and 
religious communities. To learn more about the Alliance, please visit www.afsv.org.  
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